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Dear Parents and Carers,        Wednesday  30th April 2025 
 
We are planning to take the children to Go Ape at Leeds Castle for a day of outdoor pursuits. This school visit is designed to 
enhance social skills and team building within the outdoor learning environment.  The date will be Wednesday 11th June. 
 

The children will need to arrive at school promptly as we will be leaving at 9.15am and returning to school for the usual 
departure time of 3.05pm.  
 

This will be an invaluable experience, not to be missed and will be something for both classes to look forward to after their 
forthcoming SATs tests in May. This will be a really fun, adventurous day where children will be able to take on ambitious 
challenges, showing resilience and support for one another. 
 

The cost of the trip has been subsidised by the ‘Sports Funding’ reducing the cost to £23.50 per child. The price covers the cost of 
two workshops and travel. While contributions are voluntary, they help cover the costs of wider opportunities. No pupil will be 
excluded if their parents/carers are unable to pay.  If you need assistance, please contact the school office. We would appreciate 
payment by Friday 16th May 2025. 
 

Please make the payment of £23.50 online at 
www.scopay.com/singlewellprimary and complete the consent form, also found on Scopay. 

Please do not use American Express payment cards due to the high charges incurred. 
 

 
 
 

On the day, the children will need a packed lunch and must wear suitable clothing and footwear for outdoor activities, which 
they do not mind getting dirty. They should not wear their school uniform. The children will need to wear long trousers e.g. 
joggers or leggings and a t-shirt/hoody. Shorts will not be allowed during the activities. If the weather is poor, we will ask the 
children to wear a rain coat also, however, this will be determined nearer the time.  
 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 

Mr Roe & Miss E Watson 
Year 6 Class Teachers      
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